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Exciting News: The FOTM Training Institute Has A New Name! 

We are thrilled to announce that The FOTM Training Institute is now The 

FOTM Community Training Center! 

This change reflects our commitment to continuous growth and our 

dedication to providing top-notch training and resources to help our staff, 

the families we serve, and the community achieve their goals. While our 

name is changing, our mission remains the same: to empower with the skills 

and knowledge needed to succeed. 

Here’s what you need to know: 

• Same Great Services, New Name: Rest assured, our programs and 

services will continue to maintain the high standards you've come to 

expect. 

• Updated Contact Information: Please note our new email address is 

training@fotmnyc.org. 

 

Thank you for all you do. We look forward to embarking on this new journey 

with you! 
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